
 
 

Request for Proposal No. OPA-RFP-25-004 
For 

Guam Waterworks Authority 
Independent Financial Audit Services 

 
Amendment #1 

Monday, April 28, 2025 
 
Interested Firms/Individuals are hereby notified that the Office of Public Accountability (OPA) 
Request for Proposal (RFP) number for the Guam Waterworks Authority Independent Financial 
Audit Services was incorrectly noted as OPA-RFP-24-004 in the newspaper advertisement 
published in The Guam Daily Post on Friday, April 25, 2025. This amendment hereby clarifies 
that the OPA RFP number for this solicitation is OPA-RFP-25-004. 
 
Please ensure any reference made to OPA-RFP-24-004 is corrected to be OPA-RFP-25-004 for 
the purposes of this solicitation. 
 
No additional amendments were made to the RFP packet. All else remains the same. 
 
 
 
 
Benjamin J.F. Cruz 
Public Auditor 


